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January 10, 2023

Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ:

We are grateful to have you as a faithful supporter. Thank you for
praying for us and for your financial gifts. We realize that many
people sacrifice to give to Missions and we never want to take that
for granted

Many of you sent extra support for Christmas and it was truly a
blessing to our family. Your care and concern for your missionaries
has not gone unnoticed in Heaven. May God bless you and your
church for your generosity.

| continue by the Grace of God to serve the missionaries of Prayer
Baptist and the many churches that support them. It is truly a
blessing that God has allowed me this priviledge. If | can be of ser-
vice to you in any way please contact me.

The month of October 2022 was a very busy month for me as the
Lord opened several doors for me to preach. There was one
saved in one of those meetings and we praise the Lord for His
goodness.

Rachel is now back in school at Ambassador Baptist in Lattimore,
NC, please remember to pray for her as she seeks to do God's
will.

God Bless you for now and hope to see you soon. Keep looking
up for our redemption draweth nigh.

Holding the ropes so they can go,

foon e T

Ben W. Mayo
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